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We would like to wish you and your family
a Happy Thanksgiving!

The 3rd Floor Fitness Center now has the
rules and regulations posted in the room, so
thank you all for your help in following this.

In our last November 6th board meeting,

there was a suggestion that we provide
sanitary wipes and sanitizer for the fitness
center, so those will be installed very soon.

The Fitness Center also has a visual poster
of the Hoister MI7 that has now been posted
in the room to help offer some potential
exercises that can be used with the
equipment.

Join us for our next Home Owners
Association Board Meeting onWednesday,
January 29 at 7:00pm.

Please contact Penny Blackwood with HOA Management Professionals, Inc. for any
questions and/or concerns that arise with Kenwood Terrace building. Emergency calls are
handled 24 hours a day seven days a week by calling (818) 240-6515 and following the
instructions for emergency calls. www.KenwoodTerraceHOA.com


